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Comments: I am opposed to having a public rec cabin located at Dry Bay on the mainland near Petersburg. This

location has a large hardened area for tent camping and a popular location for such. It is nice to have a place like

this that you don't have to reserve. It is premier camping and very tidally influenced.

 

I am interesting in exploring the possibility of a cabin located towards the mouth of Petersburg Creek, that would

be accessible by kayak, jet or trail. I like the idea of a road based cabin on Mitkof and a cabin accessible to Kake

resident, like on a Keku island.

 

Thank you! 


